
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It has been a chilly but lovely week at Noah’s Ark. We have been 
reading lots of stories, singing and in our Sunshine Thinking 
Times have been sharing the book, ‘The Little Rabbit Who 
Listened’ with the children. Thank you to those families who sent 
their child in with their favourite story, we have all really enjoyed 
sharing them together.  

 

All the children have had a chance to make their own vegetable 
and cous-cous salad at the cooking table. The children have 
been encouraged to chop up their veg and stir them into cous-cous. 
The salads have been sent home so we hope you all enjoy sharing 
them together. Please could you return the empty tins once you 
have finished with them so we can re-use them. Thank you.  

 

If there are any new parents that haven’t already joined our Face-
book group, please join if you would like to.  

 

There are only 2 weeks until our Sustainable Fashion Event on Sat-
urday 3rd February at 7.00pm. Tickets are selling fast and last year 
was a sell out so don’t delay, please contact the office if you would 
like a ticket to this event. Previously, the event was an amazing 
success and the money raised was used to buy some role play 
kitchen equipment and wooden trucks and diggers which are being 
enjoyed by all 
the children at 
Noah’s Ark.   

 

Have a lovely 
weekend,  

 

The Noah’s 
Ark Team. 

Friday 19th January 

https://www.facebook.com/Noahs-Ark-Pre-school-2030684420567187


 


